Attention Business Owners


Your company’s business license for the Town of Santee is due to expire on April 30, 2025.

To avoid late fees, please renew your business license on or before April 30, 2025.  

A penalty of 5% will be assessed on May 1, 2025 for all renewals not received by April 30, 2025.

The link to access the renewal center is https://www.localblrenewal.com.

Questions:  Please call 803.854.2152 x200.
